

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF LICENSURE IN MEDICINE 137 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0137

Maroulla S. Gleaton, MD CHAIRMAN

Randal C. Manning, M.B.A. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

APPENDIX

March 12, 2014

SENT VIA FIRST CLASS AND CERTIFIED MAIL 7010 2780 0003 5885 3920 RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Roger I. Hardy, M.D. 53 Maplecroft Lane Ipswich, MA 01938-1182

RE: NOTICE OF SUMMARY SUSPENSION OF MAINE MEDICAL LICENSE

Dear Dr. Hardy:

During its meeting on March 11, 2014 the Maine Board of Licensure in Medicine reviewed information regarding the voluntary surrender of your Massachusetts medical license. A copy of the material reviewed by the Board is enclosed.

After review of this information, the Board voted-to summarily suspend your license to practice medicine in Maine effective March 11, 2014, pursuant to 5 M.R.S.A. § 10004 (3) because of the immediate jeopardy your continued practice of medicine poses to the health and physical safety of the public. Your license is suspended for thirty (30) days pending an adjudicatory hearing before the Board on April 8, 2014. A notice of hearing will be sent to you forthwith.

In addition, the Board voted to offer you the enclosed consent agreement to resolve the matter without further proceedings, including an adjudicatory hearing. The consent agreement provides for the immediate and permanent surrender of your Maine medical license. In the event that you decide to accept the consent agreement, please execute it in front of a notary public and send it back to me at the above address on or before April 1, 2014.

In the meantime, you must forward your Maine medical license to the Board office immediately.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Terranova

Acting Assistant Executive Director

TET/msl Enclosures

cc: Dennis E. Smith, AAG (w/enc)